

St. Patrick Parish School of Religion 701 South Church Street

Wentzville, Missouri 63385 636-332-9913 x1451

psr@stpatsch.org
www.stpatrickwentzville.org



FORMING DISCIPLES; LEADING ALL TO CHRIST

April 29, 2020

Dear Families,

Another Week! As we begin to learn more about how we are going to recover and re-open there is still no Mass and nothing scheduled definitely through May 8. Remember to check the Parish Website and Bulletin for updates!

https://www.stpatrickwentzville.org/ and this and all future letters will be posted under PSR/family newsletters.

https://www.stpatrickwentzville.org/psrnews. The links are also on the website for registering for the 2020-2021 PSR year. In the meantime I will continue to give you links to the Sunday Masses and to different faith formation ideas. If you have Confirmation Or First Communion assignments completed, you can email them to PSR@stpatsch.org or drop off at the Church Office. I will provide a bin for drop off.

Fourth Sunday of Easter, May 3rd from Loyola Press

Psalm 23The Jesus Storybook Bible – Psalm 23 paraphrased by Sally Lloyd-Jones or Psalm 23

Good Shepherd-Gatekeeper Gospel <u>Video</u> or <u>John 10:1-10</u> or <u>Parable of the Good Shepherd</u>
Minute Gospel Reflection Information about the Sheep

For Adults and older grades from Lifeteen: <u>This Sunday</u> Enter into the liturgy with your virtual youth groups, communities, and families during this time at The Summit Movement: https://summit.lifeteen.com/

KID"S Bulletin

From Loyola Press: Pop-ups at home For First Communion or Catechists Journey for lots of resources.

Other links: 13 Things to Do with Your Family during the Coronavirus , Kids Explain The Holy Eucharist Exploring Saint Joseph , First Communion or Confirmation Cake

Please remember to continue to pray together as a family and to keep the Presence of God in your hearts. WE are "Unconditionally Loved!"

Peggy Webb, CRE

PS: From St. Patrick School: We have openings in our preschool and pre-kindergarten classes, and we thought you might like to help us spread the news! We had a waiting list for our preschool program so we have been able to add a second class! We love seeing our Early Childhood program grow!

Preschool (T/TH full days): 3 openings Pre-kindergarten: 5 day - 6 openings, 3 day - 10 openings (M/W/F) If you know of anyone who may be interested, please ask them to go to the <u>stpatrickwentzville.org</u> website for registration information or to call the school office and leave a message. 636-332-9913. They will return the call!